
From: seasonalrateclass
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Tuesday, March 16, 2021 4:18:57 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2021 1:12 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Mark McMath

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Person

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I would like to submit to the OEB the major impact the change in Seasonal Rates will have on the seasonal property
owners.  Those with small, three season properties will experience significant increase in costs that will negatively
impact our ability to maintain the "small/family" cottage.
Instead, we will be treated more like "million dollar" properties.
Please re-consider this decision that will no doubt see increased prices in the short and long term.
We are NOT - low density housing.
Thank you.




